Activities for school-aged
children in North Tyneside
during the school holidays
are easier than ever to book
as you can now book online!

Activities are funded for
children onincome-based
free school meails, with
some paid-for spaces
available.

Follow these simple steps to register for an account and
manage your bookings online:

1.Go to easeinto.northtyneside.gov.uk (or scan the QR code)
and click on the ‘sign in’ option

2.You will be given the option to sign in with a Microsoft
Account or a Google Account

3.0nce you've entered your details, you will be asked to enter
relevant information for your account

4.When you've entered this, you can then create a profile for
each child, or dependent - just go to ‘manage dependents’
and click ‘create’

5.Here you will be asked to enter your child’s details - please
double check everything before submitting!

6.If your child is eligible for income-based free school meals,
you will be able to book funded activities, if your child isn't
eligible, you will be able to find activities you can pay for

7.Go to ‘search for activities’ to find a all of the fun activities
available in the holidays!

8.When you've found an activity you want to book, click on
‘further information and register’, scroll down and click
‘register’ next to the name of the child you want to book a
space for

9.If you decide you want to cancel your booking, click on ‘my
activities’ and click ‘cancel’ next to your child’s name under
‘activity information’



FAQs:

Why do | need to enter my Microsoft or Google account details? %

North Tyneside Council uses Microsoft/GoogIe accounts for authentication,
to sign into the system. We will never have access to your log in details.

What does North Tyneside Council do with my data?

Information is shared with:
e The activity provider so they can meet your child’s needs and contact you in an emergency
e The Department for Education, who fund this programme

You can read our privacy notice online by searching ‘Data Protection’ on the North Tyneside
Council website.

Why are activities only funded for children on income-based free school meals?

Activities are funded by the Holiday Activity and Food programme, via the Department for
Education. The funding is ring-fenced to secure spaces for children on income-based free school
meals. However, there are activities available that parents and carers can pay for if their children
are not eligible.

How do | pay for an activity?

If your child isn't eligible for a funded space, you can book the activity online, but you will then
need to contact the activity provider directly to pay. Details will be sent to you via email.



